
From: Langdon, Robert
To: Yang, Chue Yee - DNR
Subject: Highland Plaza/BRRTS Activity 02-41-579065
Date: Tuesday, April 25, 2017 1:23:47 PM

Mr. Yang, I’m writing on behalf of RJR ML, LLC regarding the above-noted Highland Plaza case. 
Please allow this email to serve as written verification that RJR ML, LLC has contracted with SCS
Engineers for environmental services related to this case.  We plan to follow up with a Site
Investigation Work Plan.

Please feel free to contact me at (608) 216-7329 if you have any questions concerning this case.

Thank you,
Robert Langdon

Robert Langdon
Senior Hydrogeologist/Project Manager

SCS ENGINEERS
2830 Dairy Drive
Madison, WI 53718
608.224.2830
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www.scsengineers.com
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